Friday 10th February 2023

Dear families,

EYFS Visit to 'Windmill Farm'

Next half term, as part of our farm topic and study into our core text "What the ladybird Heard," we have arranged an Educational Visit for EYFS to go to 'Windmill farm' on **Friday 24**th March 2023.

During the visit, the children have the chance to meet and feed all the farm animals. We will also have the chance to bottle feeding the lambs. We will take part in a guided tour of the farm, spend some time on the outdoor playground, indoor soft play and take a train ride around the farm to spot even more animals. This will be a whole day visit with us leaving school at 9:10am and returning at 3pm. We will aim to be back at school for our usual dismissal time.

As all EYFS children are entitled to a free school meal, we will provide packed lunches for ALL children for the visit. We ask that children wear their CTK PE tracksuit on this day as well as a warm waterproof coat, a hat and wellies or walking boots as we will be outside for the majority of the day and the weather is always unpredictable this time of year.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15 per child in order for this trip to go ahead. Payment and permission can be made via Parent App. Unfortunately, if we do not have sufficient funds, the governors will have to make a decision as to whether the trip can take place.

For us to have adequate supervision, we will require parent volunteers to join us — if you are able to join us for the full day, please speak to your child's class teacher (Miss Douglas or Miss Meadows.) In the past we have always been overwhelmed by the number of volunteers we get for these visits, but we will let you know if you are needed promptly. Names will be drawn randomly to ensure fairness.

If you have any questions, please speak to one of the team who will be happy to answer anything they can. We are really looking forward to this exciting trip and taking our learning outside of the school walls.

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Miss Douglas

Assistant Head- EYFS & KS1

















